
 
 
 

3rd March 2005 
 
 
 
Attn: Reviewing Engineer 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
RE: Confidentiality request for Kolombo K-1000, FCC ID: RYAK1000100 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
 This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under FCC Rule Section 
0.459. We have requested that the schematic diagrams, operational diagrams, block 
diagrams, parts list and PCB layouts required to be submitted with this application be 
withheld from public review. This unit is part of a patent pending security system for car 
and all documents are company proprietary information that could never get into the 
possession of our competition. The company is also in a process to become public with 
external investors. 
 
 
Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

     3rd March 2005  
Frederic Pichette 
Director of R&D 
 


